
Hello Carol, 
 
I am requesting to speak at the virtual meeting regarding the proposed instillation of a 
sidewalk along Bartlett Cr., as part of the reconstruction project, being held on March 2, 
2021. 
 
Please distribute my request to all members of the council, by email.  
 
Thank you for your time, 
Patti Crowley Traylen 

40 Bartlett Cr. 
 


